PUBLIC NOTICE

City of Sedona Request for Proposals (RFP)
2019 Housing Needs Assessment and 5-Year Affordable Housing Action Plan

The City of Sedona, Arizona is announcing a Request for Proposals (RFP) from qualified
firms to complete a housing needs assessment which will provide an in-depth analysis of
the current as well as future needs for affordable, workforce and other housing options,
and to develop a housing action plan to identify 1, 3 and 5-year recommendations to
bridge those gaps.

Proposals, in their entirety, must be received by 5:00 PM on Wednesday July 17, 2019.

The RFP is available on the City's website at: www.sedonaaz.gov (under “Your
Government” — Bids and RFP’s).

For more information, please contact Karen Daines Osburn at kosburn@sedonaaz.gov
or 928-203-5067.
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